
• ' ' MCGILL UNIVERSITY

PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

L. W. DOUGLAS

36th January 1938

Dear Mr. Corrlveau,

I acknowledge your letter of the 25th January 

which was addressed to Dr. Brittain. Steps will be taken to 

aeo that the regulations /rovernlng the ecsspetition are drawn 

to the attention of students who eight be Interested.

Yours sincerely,

H. A. Oorriveau, £sq., 
4026 Rotre Dame St. E., 
MONTREAL.


